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City of White Rock Marine Drive Road Construction 
 
White Rock – Road construction on Marine Drive between Bishop Street and High Street will 
commence on Monday, February 3, 2014. The anticipated completion date is June 30, 2014. 
 
The work involves a reconstruction of the roadway including complete replacement of existing road 
structure, sidewalk, restoration of disturbed areas, tie-in of driveways and addition of street lighting.  
 
During construction, the road will be closed to traffic and pedestrians. The City advises residents to 
expect minor traffic delays and parking disruptions and to choose an alternate route. Detour route 
signage will be posted prior to the road closure. Bus service along Marine Drive will also follow a 
new route.  
 
“The City of White Rock takes great pride in its waterfront,” said Acting Mayor Louise Hutchison. 
“The project furthers our commitment for a healthy city where cyclists, pedestrians and drivers will 
share a safe and friendly corridor.  
 
For more information about the road closure, please visit the City’s website at 
www.whiterockcity.ca.  
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For more information contact: 
 
Shannon Levesque, Communications Officer 
City of White Rock 
Tel: 604.541.2114 
Email: slevesque@whiterockcity.ca 
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